
timed slot for delivery 
of work. 

Thank you to those 
who have offered their 
help during the exhibi-

tion, we would be 
grateful for more offers, 

so if you can spare 
some time,  please do 

get in touch. 

Entry forms and terms 
and conditions are avail-
able from Geoff Kitchen, 
Hon Secretary 

E-mail   geoffandvirgin-
ia@tiscali.co.uk 

Thank you to every-
one who has com-
mented on the new 
look newsletter, we 
value your comments 
and suggestions . 

If anyone has any    
news or information, 
please do get in 
touch as we want to 
support  artists. 

I have an apology to 
make to our           
esteemed President 
Clive Brookes, as he 
was inadvertently 
listed as an ex-officio 
officer. 

The role of President 
is an honorary role 
and we invite people 
of prestige to become 
President. 

Clive has been a very 
hard working and  
loyal supporter of 
NNAC and we        
appreciate  it very 
much. 

I would also like to 
say that Richard  
Motley is Vice     
President and acts as 
our archivist. We are 
indebted to him and 
the other Vice       
Presidents for their 
support 

 

 

 

                                  
MUNNINGS      

MUSEUM 

EXHIBITION 

9th to 13th September 

2020 

Entries are coming in 
rapidly for the first 

exhibition to be held 
at Munnings           

Museum. 

NNAC Council are 
finalizing plans for the 

safe delivery of art 
work, ensuring that 
social distancing, 
safety of everyone 

handling art work and 
the safe delivery to 
an from Munnings. 

We are requesting all 
exhibitors who submit 
art work to bring work 

wrapped, it does 
need to be robust, so 
please consider using 
‘stiffy’ bags, portfolios  
or bags for art. These 
should be named, in 
order for us to return 
any works that are 

not sold. 

Sculptures and 3d 
work should be 

wrapped securely 
and named. 

We will not be un-
wrapping art until it 
arrives at the site. 

All entrants will be 
contacted with a 

Chairman’s letter 

      VIRTUAL DEMONSTRATIONS 

There will be an opportunity to take  part in  virtual 
demonstrations and  we have excellent artists who 
have agreed to demonstrate on the zoom platform.  
FREE  FOR MEMBERS.                        

  £3 NON MEMBERS 

Saturday 22nd August   2-4p.m. 

CHRIS FORSEY will demonstrate with       
MIXED MEDIA 

We are very pleased to have Chris demon-
strating for us. He is a well known artist who 
has written many books, demonstrates and 
hosts painting holidays.  

Saturday 26th September 2020  2-4p.m.   

MO TEEUW will demonstrate with OILS 

If you would like to  join in you will need to 
download ZOOM  to your laptop, tablet  or     
mobile phone. 

Please e-mail me  hazelpidsley@hotmail.com  
and I can invite you to the session , you will   
receive joining instructions and passwords to 
join.. 
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COMMUNICATING WITH NNAC 
 
If you need to communicate with NNAC , we 
would be grateful if you could contact us in the 
following ways. 
If you have a specific query or need              
information please could you contact  
Hazel Pidsley  by e-mail  
hazelpidsley@hotmail.com  or 
Tel 01603 401985. 
 
For application forms or to join the mailing list-
please contact Geoff Kitchen, Secretary   
E-mail  geoffandvirginia@tiscali.co.uk 
  
General enquiries can be made via the contact 
page on the website www.nnartcircle.com and 
Ruth Mann, our webmaster, will respond or 
send the message to the relevant person. 
 
This will ensure that messages are dealt with 
swiftly and efficiently 
 

    VIRTUAL EXHIBITION LAUNCH 
 
 Sadly we cannot hold a  Private View party for 
the  launch, so we are inviting you to:a 
 

ZOOM LAUNCH PARTY 
TUESDAY 1ST SEPTEMBER 2020 

7P.M. 
 

PLEASE JOIN US WITH YOUR WINE, 
BEER OR CUP OF TEA,  

NIBBLES OR CAKE! 
 

PLEASE E-MAIL 
HAZEL PIDSELY 

hazelpidsley@hotmail.com 
And we can send you an invitation. 

 
This invitation is  open to all so please tell your 

friends too! 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ART IN NORWICH is being published on-
line, with regular updates. 

A number of galleries and exhibitions are 
starting up again, so this is a useful reference 

www.artinnorwich.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Norfolk Museums Service will begin a 
phased reopening in August, starting with its 
three largest sites: 

Time and Tide Museum of Great Yarmouth   
Gressenhall Farm and Workhouse 

Norwich Castle Museum & Art Gallery  

www.museums.norfolk.gov.uk 

EXHIBITION NEWS OF INTEREST  
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